
 
 

 

 

 

 

Canine Legislation Position Statement 

 

GROOMER SAFETY AND LICENSING 

 

Appropriate grooming to ensure health and wellbeing is part of responsible dog ownership. The 

time an owner spends grooming a dog helps to build the bond between dog and owner.  Health 

and safety should always be primary considerations when grooming a dog. In addition to other 

appropriate training, AKC® recommends that professional groomers should pass a course and 

exam on basic health and safety standards, such as AKC Salon Safety or a similar program, prior 

to being licensed as a professional groomer. Grooming that is incidental to preparing a dog for a 

dog show or other exhibition should be conducted with similar care but should not be subject to 

licensing or professional grooming regulations.    

 


